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Friday 11 March 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Council will be supporting this event by selling Red Noses from Monday 14th March in 

the playground after school at 3:30pm. 

Red Noses will be on sale for £1.50.  We only have a limited amount, so please remember to buy 

at the beginning of the week.  Please ensure you have the correct amount of money as we will not 

be able to give change. 

In addition, on Red Nose Day which is Friday 18th March, each year group will 

also be wearing their Red Noses during their PE sessions from Wednesday – 

Friday so that they can have some fun completing the ‘Pose with a Nose’ 

activity.  

On the day, all children should show their support by coming into school 

wearing something red for the day.  You don’t have to be dressed from head to toe in red.  Red 

socks, red scarf, red hairband or hat will be fine. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


